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 Dec 22   Club Christmas Party 
 Dec 29   Year End Break 
                                                                              
Jan 5 – the starting bell will be rung                                                                                                         
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LAST WEEK’S MEETING 

No recording of meeting.  

SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Sheriff John Mullock, who has a fondness for 
chocolates and Santa jubes, took a detailed 
look at the history of Toblerone and its 
symbols. Let’s just say that there was money 
to be made in this topic  
 
 
 



 

 

 

Greetings From Afar- 

 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
With love 
Marta Jamborova 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Environmental Service Project –  
 
Due to t5he general absence of pollinators 
this topic has been paused until the new 
year.  
 
 

 
 
Christmas Party – the RC Kelowna 

Capri Christmas Party is scheduled for 
December 22nd at the Kelowna Curling Club. 
We will be ordering off the menu and 
purchasing drinks from their bar.  
 

 

Christmas Bottle Sales – sales have 
been underway at the Independent Grocery 
store in Capri Mall. Unfortunately, I’ve had a 
nasty cold this week (ever cough so hard 
your ribs hurt?) and have no idea how things 
went. this week. The booth was open for 
most   
  

 
Salvation Army Kettles- Club 

members have begun staffing the Salvation 
Army kettle at Walmart on Saturday and will 
be doing so until just before Christmas.                                                                                       
 
 
 

 
Christine Bischoff hard at work  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Rotary District 5060 Websites –   
 
New District Website  

 
https://rotary5060.org/ 
 
Videos  

https://vimeo.com/rotary5060 
 
End Polio  

https://www.endpolio.org/resource-center 
 
Pollinator Highway 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag
e/pollinator-highway-project 

 
 
THIS WEEK’S REGULAR MEETING 

 
This week is the club Christmas party. 

 
 
HUMOUR 
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GUEST SPEAKER 
 
There will be no speakers scheduled until we 
find a permanent home for our meetings.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GALLERY 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

And finally 
 

 
 
 

 
Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year to all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
 
 
  

   


